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“Chaplain’s Connect ion” 

 

 The purpose of this 

newsletter is to help the 

chaplains of the Northwest 

region stay “connected.”   

 Please send your 

brief articles, reports, 

prayer requests, dates to 

remember, and any com-

ments or suggestions by 

the 20th of each month to 

—drpaulellis@hotmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Chaplain Jim Crowley 

Regional Director 

         Northwest Region 2    

jbcrowley@bendbroadband.com 
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“I lift up my eyes to the 

hills—where does my 

help come from? 

 My help comes from 

the LORD,  

       the Maker of 

heaven and earth.”             

— Psalm  121:1-2 

ICPC 36th Annual Training Seminar                                       

Opening Ceremony 2009 

ATSATS  2010 2010   

will be held atwill be held at  

  

Doubletree Hotel SacramentoDoubletree Hotel Sacramento  

2001 Point West Drive2001 Point West Drive  

Telephone:  916.929.8855Telephone:  916.929.8855  

  

For further information, please visit:  For further information, please visit:    

www.icpc4cops.orgwww.icpc4cops.org  

 

 

 

 



    “Healing Wounded 
Hearts” is a one-day 
seminar, which will be 
held on Saturday, May 
8, 2010 in Eugene, Ore-
gon and is based on the 
“Bridges to Healing” 
seminar being done na-
tionally by Military Minis-
try (ptsdhealing.org).   

   Many veterans are 
returning from war to 
jobs in law enforcement.  
Some of these veterans 
are undoubtedly dealing 
with PTSD.  Our law 
enforcement officers            

 

deal with people on the 
street whose aggres-
siveness can be directly                                            
related to combat                                    
trauma.                                      

   This seminar will be 
very worthwhile to 
those who serve com-
bat veterans, and police 
and fire department 
chaplains.  

   For further informa-
tion visit: www.eugene-
bth.eventbrite.com. 

 A similar seminar will 
be held this Saturday, 

March 20th near Salem 
at Macleay Bible 
Church  (9:00 am - 1:00 
pm) and March 26th 
(7:00 - 9:00 pm) and 
March 27th (8:00 am - 
2:00pm) at Damascus 
Community Church 
(south of Gresham).  

    For further informa-
tion contact:     

   Karen.Watkins@         
militaryministry.org 

 

 

Responder Life’s Family Escape, a retreat for first responders and their fami-

lies put on in cooperation with Young Life is coming up the weekend of Au-

gust 27th - 29th 2010. The event will be held at Wildhorse Canyon and will 

feature a variety of fun activities including swimming, a zip line, climbing 

walls, and much more.  Come enjoy this opportunity to spend quality time 

together as a family. Registration information begins in May.  For further in-

formation please visit www.responderlife.com/newsletters/winter2010.pdf.  
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“Healing Wounded Hearts -               

Christ-centered solutions for             

combat trauma."   

Responder L i fe’s Family Escape 2010 

 


